From: —

To: ¢

Subject: FW: Response to Rule 17 Letter dated 25th July 2022 - NGET and NGG [BCLP-LEGAL.2026502.000427.FIDX2510883]
Date: 27 July 2022 16:19:25

Dear Sirs,

We act for National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc (“NGET”) and National Grid Gas Plc (“NGG”)
We hope that we have now reached a compromise position which would enable NGET/NGG and the promoter to
submit agreed Protective Provisions at deadline 7 and avoid the need for ExA to have to determine between different
sets of PP’s. However we still await final sign off/confirmation from the Promoters solicitors that this is all agreed at
this point in time.
Accordingly we are not intending to submit Protective Provisions in NGET/NGG'’s preferred format at Deadline 6
because we hope we are now able to submit agreed ones at Deadline 7.
Kind regards
Abigail

ABIGAIL WALTERS

Assodiate Director
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